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Extreme Weather Policy  

Policy Statement 

The purpose of this policy is to ensure the organisation maintains a duty of care 
that protects the staff, playing members and volunteers.  

Hertfordshire Golf will postpone any scheduled Championship or strokeplay 
competition if a Met Office Red warning for extreme weather is in place for the 

location of the host club. 

If any League or knockout match is due to be played on a course where a          
Met Office Red warning for extreme weather is in place, the match may be 

postponed at the request of either of the clubs/teams/players involved. 

The overall responsibility for this policy lies with the Championships Committee. 

Responsible Person: Alan Thomson, Championships Director 
Adopted: 24th January 2023 

Review: March 2026 


